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JMI Vice Chancellor and Registrar meet Horticulture workers of the university 
 
The Vice Chancellor of Jamia Millia Islamia (JMI), Prof. Mazhar Asif, along with the 
Officiating Registrar, Prof. Mahtab Alam Rizvi, engaged in a meeting with the personnel 
of the university's Horticulture Department at the lawn of the Dr. M.A. Ansari 
Auditorium. The two senior officials convened with the staff to gain insight into their 
concerns and to discuss a shared vision for preserving the greenery and cleanliness 
across the campus. 
 
In order to foster an emotional connection, both officers sat on the ground alongside 
the workers and engaged in discussions regarding their concerns. This meeting 
underscored JMI administration's dedication to assisting the staff in their initiatives to 
enhance and maintain a green and clean campus environment. 
 
The Vice Chancellor and the Registrar expressed their commitment to providing all 
necessary assistance to address the workers' concerns and urged them to exert their 
efforts in enhancing the beauty of the campus. 
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